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First Day of Summer 21st  

 

IMPORTANT DATES 
Graduation 

June 1st – 9:30-10:30am 
See invitation or stop by the office 
for more info. 
 

Graduation Field Trip 
We have planned a special field trip 
just for our graduating students.  
It’s called “destination unknown,” 
so it’s a secret to the children, but 
for parents we are going to Whaley 
Park in Long Beach for a fun 
playtime and a special pizza lunch . 
 

Best Buddy Root Beer Float 
On Friday the 15th. we invite Dads 
or Dad’s representative (one adult 
per child) to come enjoy a root beer 
float with your child.  Children will 
be on the yard and will need to wash 
up before escorting you to the 
“party.” 
 

Summer Activities 
We will have a Fun Summer 
Curriculum planned for starting June 
25th  through the end of August. The 
summer plan will be in July’s 
Newsletter and will also be posted 
on parent boards.   
We will have some “Special Events” 
here at school and some Field Trips. 
The age appropriateness of the field 
trips will determine what classes will 
be able to participate.  Reminder: 
Pixies and non potty-trained children 
may not be able to go on field trips 
due to changing facilities unless 
accompanied by a parent.  If your 
child does not attend school on days 
of the trip your child may attend the 
field trip but must be picked up upon 
arriving back from the trip.  Some 
trips will be chartered by school bus 

and some will be walking field trips.  
 
 

WELCOME TO THE SCHOOL 
Pixies-Leia 

Sprites- Jett and Sean 
 
 

WELCOME TO THE WORLD 
We would like to congratulate 

Everett (Sprites) and his family, who 
welcomed baby Cooper on May  

29th.  Welcome Cooper!! 
 
 

 
 

THANK YOU 
Edgewater parents ROCK!  Thank you 
to all families who helped make our 
staff feel so special!  We have a very 
unique and wonderful program thanks 
to the great staff and families we have. 
 Big huge thanks from all of us to all 
of you. 
 
 

CLASSROOM MOVE-UPS 
Children who are eligible to move up 
will have "visiting days" as openings 
occur in our older classrooms.  Length 
of visit will depend on each child; 
sometimes a day is all they need. The 
teachers will let you know of their 
progress. You will be notified when 
your child is scheduled to move.  
 
 

SCHOLASTIC BOOKS 
June book order forms will be sent out 
on the week of the 4th and due back 
on Thurs. the 14th. Orders can be 
submitted to the office.  You may also 
order online by going to 
http://www.scholastic.com/cluborde
ring 
Online activation code is: GZX8D 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
CURRICULUM UPDATE 

This month the children will be 
exploring bubbles, floating/sinking, 
transportation, weather changes, and 
“Fathers are special” in preparation 
for Father’s Day.  

 
 

 
LOOKING AHEAD 

July 
* School Closed -   Wed. July 4th  
in observance of Independence 
Day. 
 

The sun is getting hot; please 
make sure to apply sunscreen on 
your child in the morning before 

school.  This is a great healthy 
habit to develop for life! 

 
 

Names and some specific 
details removed for this 

web version.  Full version 
is sent by e-mail. 

 


